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mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Ohle, Tyler <Tyler.Ohle@ontswcd.com>
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 10:20 AM
To: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: RE: Town of Canandaigua Referral

This office is in receipt of the referral and site plan for Application No: CPN-20-083, 5444 Nott Rd, Tax ID: 112.01-1-
6.500. This office was present for the soil investigation for the onsite wastewater system and has no additional 
comments.  
 
Best, 
 
 
Tyler Ohle, NYSESCCP 
Canandaigua Lake Watershed Inspector 
Ontario County Soil and Water Conservation District 
Office: 585-396-9716 / Cell: 585-704-5819 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org [mailto:mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org]  
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 9:58 AM 
To: Ohle, Tyler 
Cc: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org 
Subject: Town of Canandaigua Referral 
 

CAUTION: This message originated outside the Ontario County email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Attached, please find Town of Canandaigua referral. 
 
Michelle Rowlinson 
Office Specialist  
Town of Canandaigua 
585-394-1120  x2230 
mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org 
 
 
“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the 
person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited.”      


